
 

20 December 2024 

 

New General Treasurer appointment 

We welcome Lindsay Davis who has been appointed as the club’s general treasurer, 

replacing Mike Sandon. Lindsay can be contacted on 0439 882 955 or via email to 

gentres@tranmere.club  

Christmas Lunch – 15 December 

The 90 guests who came along to the Christmas lunch last Sunday were delighted to be 

in the air-conditioned comfort of the clubrooms while it sweltered outside. There was a 

delicious Christmas spread prepared by Sue Sanders and her team and was enjoyed by 

one and all. (Some snaps on the next page, thanks to Joy Malinaric). 

Pennants – January 2025 

Our pennant seasons resumes on Wednesday, 8 January 2025. Please ensure the 

selectors are aware if you are unavailable to play pennants by no later than 9.00am on 

Monday, 6 January. 

Club Championships grand finals 

Our grand final matches for the first half of the season are completed with 

congratulations going to: 

Event Winners Runners Up 

Open 100 up Peter Marshall Roger Kairl 

Open singles Eddie Dolan John Feddersen 

Men’s pairs Bob Cecchi & Trevor Freeman Claus Schonfeldt & John Feddersen 

Ladies’ pairs Brenda Porter & Sue Sanders Julie McGirr & Louise Lycett 

 

Centenary Celebrations – Saturday 25 January 2025 

A big thank you to those who responded to the early RSVP date, which has been 

extended to Saturday, 11 January 2025. If you have yet to do so, our General Secretary, 

Greg Lawson will be pleased to hear from you via email 

generalsecretary@tranmere.club or text to 0402 356 009. 

 

Working Bees – please help 

There are two working bees scheduled, as detailed below. 

 Friday, 3 January 2025 from 9.00am 

Kings Grove street carparks and footpaths in preparation for Club 

Tranmere hosting the National Tennis Championships (6-10 January 2025) 

 Monday, 20 January from 9.00am 

A general club tidy up in preparation for Centenary Celebration event on Saturday, 

25 January 2025. 

We would be most grateful if you could spare some time at one or both above 

designated times outlined. 

 

Monthly Wrap – Saturday, 8 February 2025  
The Monthly Wrap on Saturday, 8 February 2025 and has our member jackpot draw now 

at $150 given our two last would-be recipients were absent. Please remember you need 

to be present for your chance to win! Lock the date in, so you don’t forget! 

We wish all our members and their families a very Merry Christmas and safe New Year. 

 

See you on the green!  
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